
 
 
DfES Dissemination Event on Countering Racist Bullying - an invitation to 
Norwich 
 
The DfES are in the process of preparing Advice on countering racist bullying.  
  
The Advice is due to go live on TeacherNet by the end of February. They are 
then holding a series of DfES dissemination conferences in March. On March 
17th they will be holding a second event in the East, in Norwich. This will form 
part of a complete calendar of regional events. 
  
The event will be led by Robin Richardson. Robin has worked as a consultant to 
the DfES on the creation of the Advice. Other key speakers will include head 
teachers and others from the region who will speak about their experience in 
using the Advice.   
  
The aim of the conference is to learn about the Advice as a whole and gain first 
hand experience of using some of the aspects and activities within it.  It is hoped 
that this will, in turn, help schools and the Local Authority to support schools in 
working on countering racist bullying. 
  
The details for the Norwich event are as follows - 
  
Place: 
Norwich City FC, Carrow Rd, Norwich,NR1 1JE 
  
Time : 
 The morning starts with coffee and croissants at 9.30 and ends at 12.  
  
If you would like to attend this event, please contact Charlotte Sowerbutts at:  
Charlotte.SOWERBUTTS@dfes.gsi.gov.uk
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